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Good morning,
 
This email is both to confirm this matter was laid over to Legislative Hearing on Tuesday, August 19,
2025 via phone between 10 am and 12 pm.
 
A reminder to reach out to Public Works about your communication with the hauler.  I also have sent
an email, but haven’t yet received a response due to the overwhelming amount of calls and emails
they’ve been receiving.  Their number is 651-266-6101.
 
Thanks,
Joanna
 
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
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